WAR 26 1885

Juanita Ellis, President

Citizens Association for Sound Energy
1426 South Polk

Dallas, TX 75224

Dear Ms. Ellis:

Pursuant to your request, we are enclosinrg a copy of the two tapes made during
the January 10, 1987, NRC Technical Review Team's tour of the Comanche Peak
Steam Electric Station with Henry and Darlene Stiner. In February 1985, we
sent you a transcript of those tapes. Since that time, we have reviewed the
tapes acain and noticed that side B of one of the tapes had not been
transcribed. Both tapes have been transcribed completely now, and a

complete transcript is attached for your information.

We are sending a copy of the tapes and thg tranrscript to the Stiners also.

If you have any questions recarding either the tapes or the transcript,
please call me collect on.(301) 492-7903.

Sincerely,

Vincent S. Noonan, Director
Comanche Peak Project

Enclesures: As stated

cc: Henry and Darlene Stiner
M. Kline
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